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U. OFFICERS 

Elections  

Rule 6 

The Conference shall elect  from  among the representatives of participating 
States the following officers: a President and twenty-two Vice-Presidents, as well 
as the Chairman of the Committee of the Whole provided  -for in rule 47 and the 
Chairman of the Drafting Committee provided for in rule 48. These officers shall 
be elected on the basis of ensuring the representative character of the General 
Committee. The Conference may also elect such other officers as it deems necessary 
for the performance of its functions. 

General powers of the President 

Rule 7 

1. In addition to exercising the powers conferred upon him elsewhere by these. 
rules, the President shall preside at the plenary meetings of the Conference, -  - 
declare the opening and closing of each meeting, direct the discussion, ensure 
observance of these rules, accord the right to speak, promote the achievement oi 
general agreement, put questions to the vote and announce decisions reached by 
general agreement or taken by vote. The President shall rule on points of order 
and, subject to these rules, shall have complete control of the proceedings and 
over the maintenance of order thereat. The President may propose to the Conference 
the closure of the list of speakers, a limitation on the time to be allowed t4, 
speakers and on the number of times each representative may speak on a question, 
the adjournment or the closure of the debate and the suspension or the adjournment 
of a meeting. 

2. The President, in the exercise of his functions, remains under the authority 
of the COnference. 

Acting President 

Rule 8 

1. If the President finds it necessary to be absent from a meeting or any part 
thereof, he shall designate a Vice-President to take his place. 

2. Vice-President acting as President shall have the powers and duties of the 
President. 
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